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Katten will present "The 2024 Election and Its Effects on the Finance Industry" at 4:30 p.m. on 
Thursday, November 21. Structured Finance and Securitization Partner Chris DiAngelo will be joined 
by expert panelists for a discussion on the 2024 election and its effects on the finance industry.

To learn more, contact Sami Altshul.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Chris DiAngelo
+1.212.940.6452
chris.diangelo@katten.com
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